
Due to the unexpected weather and snow

days, iReady will be concluded by next

Tuesday. All grades have closed and report

cards will be sent home by next Friday.

Please reach out to your student’s home

room teach with any questions that you

might have. 

This week at FRES we held our annual

Spelling Bee Contest and we could not be

more proud of all participating students.  

Each student demonstrated tenacity,

sportsmanship and courage when standing

on the stage in front of family and friends.

Thank you to Ms. Kudlich and Ms. Menke for

taking the lead on this academic celebration. 
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Thank You Spelling Bee Judges for
taking the time out of your busy

schedules to join us at FRES !
Chair Member: Dennis Golding

Vice Chair Member: Mrs. Lavalle
Youth Service Librarian: Ms. Boo
WLC English Teacher: Mrs. Bujack

 

Great Job to all the
participating
students in

 3rd, 4th and 5th
Grade!

Congratulations to 
Anson Wentworth First Place 
Grade 5 Mrs. Radloff’s Class 

Congratulations to 
William Morin Runner Up

Grade 3 Ms. Longval’s Class



2023-2024 Spelling Bee



COUNSELOR
GUIDANCE 

Hello LCS and FRES families!

 A lot of great things are happening in the guidance department.

Students continue to enjoy their weekly lunch groups, individual and

group counseling, and class lessons.

LCS & FRES students continue to impress me with their kindness,

maturity, and willingness to help their peers. I’ve started

implementing the C.A.R.E.S. curriculum into my class lessons. The

C.A.R.E.S. curriculum covers standards related to cooperation,

assertiveness, responsibility, empathy, and self-control. Students will

learn these important standards through active discussions,

instructional videos, and engaging activities. All of our students have

the skills to be successful, helpful, kind, and happy.

 I’m also grateful for the continued support from the FRES and LCS

community. If you ever have any questions, comments, or concerns,

always feel free to reach out. Thanks for checking in, everyone. 

Stay safe!
With gratitude,
Sam Metivier- Mr. M

Jan. 23rd Recycled PercussionJan. 26th Report Cards go homeFeb. 5th No School/TeacherWorkshop
Feb. 14th Valentines DayFeb. 19th Presidents DayFeb. 26-March 1st Winter Break

Upcoming
Events



Lost and Found
Take a minute to look and see if you are missing anything. 

Thank you from fres 


